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With no accountability enforced on these breeders we are seeing an increase in so-

called purebred animals being dumped at the shelters because of poor breeding and 

inbreeding.  We have backyard "puppy mills" going on with no controls in place.  

Breeders need to be held accountable to insure they are operating in a healthy, clean 

environment.   

If the rescues in Oregon have to be licensed, then why wouldn't the breeders be 

under the same requirements.  


